Yeb, 22,1963
Mr, Clifford Kaynop,
1003 4th Avenue *ast,

Lllensburg, vash,

Dear 811ff:
A brief, and Inadequate thanik you for your fine

reception of “trangers on the Land. 1t is much appreciated and
your Yakima friends are very grateful for your understandingd
1t is certainly evident you have experienced some of the years and
days which "Straﬁgers" so inadequately at tempts to depiot.

It 48 also evident that the strangers on the land, throigh
your vears of newspapering have a better ap reciastion of the
K ttitas Yalley than the"new come strangers" to some areas of
our west, I think in time to ocome these thi gs will be as reflective
upon regions and their Iinhabitants as the result of proper and
tolerant education,

sgain, our sincere thanks for your generous remarks,

Mogt “incerely

Click Relander





